
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 261 2019 Regular Session Barrow

Expresses congratulations to the Southern University at New Orleans Lady Knights track
team for its outstanding accomplishments at the 2019 NAIA Women's Outdoor Track and
Field Championships and for the sportsmanship shown while achieving such high honors for
themselves, for Southern University at New Orleans, the city of New Orleans, and the state
of Louisiana.


